
Special Education June Board Report: 
End of Year Program Update: 
MOCI: 
This school year finished strong for the MoCI programs and Young Adult Program.  Our focus 
for this school year was to Increase time in general education classes. In the elementary MoCI 
classroom- 4 students increased their time in GE over the course of the school year. In the 
middle school MoCI classroom- increased 4 students going to general education classes and 
some of these classes are core classes like a history and science. Some students are even now 
out for 2 hours. The teachers at Davis MS have been receptive to this. The high school MoCI- 
increased by one student going out into general education and 2 were already going out. The 
teacher has plans for 2 more to go out next year as well. She did also try to put another student 
out in general ed, but due to parents not granting permission they didn't allow this to happen. 
The YAP had  job coaching has increase. Every student has been out, except for one student 
with job coaching. The YAP has had 2 students become employed and possibly 3 more before 
the beginning of next school year. The YAP started going to Hillsdale College in January and 
they met every Friday. They called this time the social club. 
 
The MoCI continuum successfully started using Aimsweb Plus this past school year to 
benchmark students and progress monitor on their IEP goals.  We will continue to use this 
system for next school year and we hope to provide more training to staff. 
 
EI: 
All of the EI students made over a years growth on their Aimsweb benchmark assessment 
scores! Seven of the 8 students were in general education 80% of the day. We had our first 
graduate of the EI program and two students transitioned back to their home districts! A very 
productive and successful year in this program. 
 
Early On and Preschool Inclusion: 
All of these babies have shown consistent growth over the year. The PSP team has increased 
to include a full time speech pathologist and half time social worker. The preschool inclusion 
program served 14 sites and we had our first Visually Impaired student in Head Start. We are 
very pleased with the partnership with local GSRP classrooms and CAA rooms. The students 
have made significant growth. 
 
Greenfield: 
All students have made growth on their Wayne RESA assessments. Students have been 
actively involved in the garden project and had a very successful Aces Day!  
 


